
THE NEMEÑO FAMILY
PLEASE PRAY FOR

MONTH OF NOVEMBER 2024

THE MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINES

Email:
janelnemeno20@gmail.com

janelnemeno@icloud.com

CONTACT INFO

Soulwinning Ministry
Church Planting Ministry
Discipleship Ministry
Feeding Ministry
Music Ministry
MRP Ministry
Jail Ministry
Street Preaching Ministry
School Ministry
Radio Ministry
Youth Camp every Summer
World Missions Conference
every November
Evangelistic and Gift Giving

MINISTRIES

Berean Bible Baptist Church
Brgy. Sto. Rosario,
Binalbagan 6107, 

Negros Occidental, Philippines

HOME CHURCH

Jewish End-Time Ministries 
PO BOX Graysville, GA 30726

Cell: (570)665 0906
For Pastor Janel Nemeño

Philippines
janelnemeno20@gmail.com

janelnemeno@icloud.com

SEND SUPPORT

DEAR PASTOR CURTIS CANTRELL & CHURCH, 

        GREETINGS FROM THE PRECIOUS NAME OF JESUS AND BEREAN
BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH BINALBAGAN, NEGROS ISLAND,

   THE MONTHS OF OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER WERE VERY
CHALLENGING. FIVE (5) TYPHOONS HIT US, BUT BY GOD’S GRACE
AND MERCY, HE PRESERVED US AND HIS PEOPLE. THE MONTH OF
NOVEMBER WAS A BLESSING; WITH 2 MORE MISSION WORKS ADDED
IN THE MOUNTAINS. WE WERE ABLE TO SEND TWO MISSIONARIES IN
THE PERSON OF PASTOR RICHARD SABANAL (BEREAN BIBLE BAPTIST
MISSION, CAROL-AN, AYUNGON), AND HIS SON-IN-LAW PASTOR
JHUNE TAGOMOLILA IN TAMBU, AYUNGON (BEREAN BIBLE BAPTIST
MISSION). PLEASE PRAY FOR THEM; THEY HAVE NO LAND AND
CHURCH BUILDING YET, BUT WE ARE PRAYING THAT GOD WILL
PROVIDE FOR THEM SOON. BY GOD’S GRACE, THIS TIME WE NOW
HAVE 4 CHURCHES PLANTED ONLY THIS YEAR AND ARE PRAYING FOR
MORE CHURCHES TO BE PLANTED NEXT YEAR. PLEASE PRAY FOR US
THAT OUR CHURCH CAN SUPPORT MORE MISSION WORKS. TODAY
WE HAD 30 LOCAL MISSIONS OUT OF OUR CHURCH. WE ARE ALSO
SUPPORTING FOREIGN MISSIONARIES IN THE ASIAN BAPTIST
CLEARING HOUSE. THIS IS ALL BY FAITH! 

Your Missionary Pastor,
Janel Vergara Nemeño

THE MONTHS OF OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER:
     1. 758 - PROFESSIONS OF FAITH
    2. 14 - BAPTISMS

NEWLY SENT OUT MISSIONARY (PASTOR JHUNE
TAGOMOLILA AND PASTOR RICHARD SABANAL)

THE FOUR (4) NEWLY PLANTED
CHURCHES THIS YEAR.
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FIVE (5) TYPHOONS HIT THE
PHILIPPINES IN A SPAN OF

TWO MONTHS.

OUR CHURCH BUILDING CONSTRUCTION

ATTENDANCE LAST MISSIONS SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2024.

A TOTAL OF 14 BAPTISMS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER


